
 

 
 

Have your Say! 

To help improve the catering experience for the community the catering team would encourage you to 
provide any form of feedback to them as soon as you can - the earlier the feedback is provided, with 
factual information, the quicker the catering team can respond and put changes in place.  

Using your mobile phone and the QR code below please take the time to complete the Pupil Catering 
Feedback form, ( the URL link is also provided) if you wish to raise any matters related to school 
catering.  

Please remember to complete all of the form.  

 Comments must be respectful, polite and factual, 
 Feedback will not be considered without the pupil’s name.  
 Please do not represent other pupil’s thoughts on the sheet. 

The catering team will ensure comments are read and will action matters raised, if possible.  

The catering Committee will continue to meet to raise matters, so please feel free to discuss any 
catering issues with your house representative.   

Please feel free to speak to Mr Adams if you wish to discuss any matters relating to the catering 
experience.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/mE2CKZ8m18m8ADnz7 


